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Cases on hand after allocations and cases on order are shown below, but we’ll have to confirm if we will receive 
the inbound product.  We may see this with a lot of other products heading back to school; sad but not surprised. 
We will check with other suppliers to see if they are going to have the same ingredient challenges and who can 
quote alternate WG cookie dough options – Aryzta/Otis Spunkmeyer, Buena Vista, J&J, Rich’s.  None of these 
manufacturers provided WG cookie dough pricing at time of bid renewal. 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your business, and continued support! 
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June 1, 2021 

RE: Product Interruption Notice 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Michael’s Bakery Products, LLC is committed to providing outstanding customer service and only the 
highest quality products. We understand that for you to provide the same to your customers your 
purchase orders must be fulfilled on time and in full.  

Due to effects of the coronavirus pandemic, we are unable to obtain key raw materials needed to 
produce our line of K-12 products. Since these products must meet specific nutritional requirements, 
substituting raw materials is not an option at this time. Without these ingredients being consistently and 
reliably available, we have no choice but to suspend the following Bonzers product lines until further 
notice:

Ultimate Reduced Fat Cookie Dough (7XXXX) 
Ultimate Reduced Fat IW Cookies (753XX) 
Gourmet Reduced Fat Cookie Dough (9XXXX) 
Gourmet Reduced Fat IW Cookies (953XX) 
Brookies (793XX) 
Breakfast Bonzer (52301) 

We understand and regret that the suspension of these products will cause you inconvenience. We feel 
it is better to suspend these products for now rather than provide you with less than adequate and 
unreliable service.  We always value you in the highest regard, our customer, and appreciate your 
understanding of this most unique situation and hope to regain your business in the near future.     

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Don Cooksey 
CEO/President 
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